FSBSC Submission 883

Kirra Vanzetti

From: Ben Vickery

Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2017 2:41 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Fire services reform submission

To whom it may concern,

I am a Level 3 Firefighter professionally employed by the CFA, stationed at Craigieburn Fire station.

| support Fire services reform, however there isn’t enough information about the format in which it shall be
implemented. If this is to put an end to the current industrial disputation and retains the current conditions as per
outlined in the current EBA, then | will support in full.

Regards

:-:-: Ben Vickery Firefighter

CFA Cra|cl;|eburn Fire Station - 2 Belsai Place Cralileburn Vic 3064

> \/ Have you or someone you Entries close:
T 2 know, developed a great fire 17 Sept 2017
ORDINARY project in your community? —————
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This email is for official use only. The information in this communication is privileged and confidential,
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named. If you are not the intended recipient, any
dissemination, copying or use of the information is strictly prohibited. Any personal information in this
email must be handled in accordance with the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014 (Vic) and applicable
laws. If you have received this transmission in error please inform us by return email and then delete it
immediately from your system.
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